
Sabbath 22nd September 2018

Minister: Pastor Andrew Rashford-Hewitt

Telephone: 07931-732490
Elders: John Lewis, John Anderson

Head Deaconess: Roma Ohman

Bible Discussion
10:00 A.M.

During the 3rd Quarter 2018

‘Studies From The Book Of Acts’
Lesson Twelve

”Confinement In Caesarea”
Discussion Leader:

Roger Brown
Children’s Sabbath School

Beginners Leader: Regina McDougall

Second Service
11:15 A.M.

Speaker: Pastor Melvyn Ellis
Call to Worship Source: 47

“Be still for the presence of the Lord, the Holy One is here.
Come, bow before Him now, with reverence and fear.

In Him no sin is found, we stand on holy ground.
Be still, for the presence of the Lord, the Holy One is here.”

To Receive the Bulletin
If you do not receive a bulletin by e-mail and would

like a copy, please e-mail your request to Sven.

All bulletin items by Wednesday noon
To Sven at: (alansven.ohman@ntlworld.com)

Or telephone 01536-390818
Our Church Website Address:

http://kettering.adventistchurch.org.uk

Speaker for Today
Pastor Melvyn Ellis

Next Sabbath
Special Children’s Sabbath School in Church
Led by:              Regina McDougall
Preacher:    Pastor Andrew Rashford-Hewitt

(Communion Service)

Introit: “Be Still For The Presence Of The Lord”
Invocation:
Welcome:
Hymn:         290 “Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus”
Scripture:     John 17:20-28
Prayer:
Tithes and Offerings:
Story:    By Melvyn Ellis
Hymn:         “Count Your Blessings”
Sermon:       “The Lords Prayer”
Hymn:         456 “My Lord And I”
Benediction:

Want a hand?
Jesus has one for you

Is Life Like Walking a Tightrope?

Kettering



Pr Roy Hulbert
Pr Roy Hulbert is in Thackley Green Specialist
Care Centre, Lewin Road, Corby. (Behind Morri-
sons Supermarket).

Roy is expected to remain for a little longer
than the six week deadline (27th September), but
he is not sure what is happening after this date, so
it is best to phone the home before visiting after
this date. The home try to discourage visitors
during meal times: 12:30 - 14:00; and 17:00 -
18:00. Thank you for observing these times.

Roy would welcome any visitors. Let us continue
to remember Roy and his family in prayer.

Diary of Events
Sunday 23rd September: “Clay Therapy” to be held
between 11:00 and 16:00 in the church, organised by
Andrea Rashford-Hewitt.
March - April 2019 Reversing Diabetes. A second
programme is planned due to the success of the first
one and in response to the interest that has been
shown in a second one.

September’s Preachers
1st September    Chadwick Musavengana
8th September    Jo Woodburn
15th September  Ingrid Sharp (Visitor’s Day)
22nd September Pastror Melvyn Ellis
29th September  Pastror Andrew Rashford-Hewitt

(Communion Service)

A Special, End of Quarter
Children’s Programme

Next Sabbath
“We would like to invite you to our special end of
quarter Children’s Sabbath School Programme;
which will take place next Sabbath the 29th Sep-
tember commencing at 10:00. The children have so
much to share with you. Please come along and feel
free to invite family and friends”
Regina McDougall (Children’s Coordinator)

This service will be held in the church and take
the place of the regular adult Bible Discussion.

Parents: Please have your children at church
early so they can get dressed up in their costumes
and in place ready to start on time. Thank you.

It is important that this service starts at 10:00 as
we have to allow time to set up for the communion
service which will follow at 11:15.

Thought for the Day
Positive Living

“Count your blessings instead of your crosses.
Count your gains instead of your losses.

Count your joys instead of your woes.
Count your friends instead of your foes.
Count your smiles instead of your tears.

Count your courage instead of your fears.
Count your full years instead of your lean.

Count your kind deeds instead of your mean.
Count your health instead of your wealth.

Count on God instead of yourself”

What Group do you belong to?
Have you ever answered the question: “Are you
saved?” With the reply: “I hope so” or “I’m not
sure?” Why did you give this answer? If we probe a
little deeper it becomes clear that you don’t feel
good enough, right?
If this is the case then trust Jesus. The Bible says:
“While we were still sinners, Christ died for us”.
(Romans 5:8) Jesus died some two-thousand years
ago - long before any of us were born! Salvation is
for the sinner. Paul said he was the worst sinner,
wow! (1 Timothy 1:15). Jesus completed on the
cross what we could never do for ourselves - and all
of this while we were yet sinners! Thank you Jesus.

Kettering Church Board
Would all Church Board members please note that
the next board meeting will be held at the church

this Tuesday 25th September at 19:30


